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U.S. Department of Justice

United States Attorney
Eastern District of New York

LEL:AMV 195 Montague Street
Brooklyn, New York 11201

Mailing Address: 147 Pierrepont Street
Brookiyn, New York 11201

August 21, 2000

Elena Ruth Sassower

Center for Judicial Accountability
P.O. Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, N.Y. 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

I have received your August 14, 2000 1letter and
enclosures. In your letter, you have requested supervisory review
of alleged misconduct on the part of various members of the United
States Attorney’s Office.

My review of this matter, including the materials that
you have furnished, leads me to conclude that your allegations of
official misconduct are entirely unfounded.

~ Very truly yours,

LORETTA E. \LYNCH
United Statés Attorney

Algn Vinegrad \J
Chief Assistant U.S. Attorney
(J118) 254-6143




